
From: Google Voice
To: nc.public.comment@gmail.com
Subject: New voicemail from (530) 446-0390
Date: Monday, August 31, 2020 4:14:54 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, my name is Adam Ferrone. I'm a District of Nevada City now. I'm building. My
neighbor's home that backs and the Code Compliance officers at the county of told me
one thing and then I build conference account. I'm being instructed to tear it down. I
would like to speak about discipline supervisors meeting on September first. Nineteen
to be at the meeting and make a comment about Eastman setbacks. Thank you.
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